
Letter of Acceptance
April 21, 2021

Dear Alba González-Peño,

On behalf of the Review Committee for the Sixteenth International Conference on Interdisciplinary Social Sciences, 21–23 July 
2021, at Oxford Brookes University, Headington Campus, Oxford, UK, this letter confirms your presentation proposal “Efecto 
Del Contexto Sobre El Compromiso De Los Alumnos En Clase De Educación Física” has been accepted. We believe that your 
presentation and participation in general discussions will make a significant contribution to the conference.

The annual conference is an integral component of the Interdisciplinary Social Sciences Research Network. Founded in 2006, 
the Interdisciplinary Social Sciences Research Network is brought together by a common interest in disciplinary and 
interdisciplinary approaches, within and across the various social sciences, and between the social, natural and applied sciences.

You can find regularly updated information about the conference on our website: https://interdisciplinasocial.com/congreso-2021
Should you require further information or have any questions, please visit the Knowledge Base: https://cgscholar.com/
cg_support/es

We do hope you will be able to attend this important and timely event.

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr. William Cope
President, Common Ground Research Networks, USA
Professor, Department of Education Policy, Organization & Leadership, College of 
Education, University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, USA

 


